
 

 
 

 

 

 

Values Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our focus value for this month is POSITIVITY 
 
Having a positive outlook can change situations very much for the better. 

As this may be a new word or concept for some of our children to 

understand, it would be excellent if you could look at the assembly on 

the website with them and help them to explore this value throughout 

the month.  

Unless we teach our children well and take time to carefully explain to them, not only 

the meaning of certain values, but what they actually look like in real life, we may not 

be helping them to learn as well as they might or to develop those personal qualities 

we all wish for them.  

We hope that these links will help you to support your children in the concept of 

‘Positivity’. 

 

http://www.momentsaday.com/10-activities-help-young-children-develop-a-positive-

attitude/ 

 

https://www.verywellfamily.com/positive-attitude-activities-2086648 
 
https://www.rootsofaction.com/negativity-and-your-childs-brain/ 
 
 
Wishing you all a very ‘positive’ month!  
 
 
With very best wishes 

 

Maxine Smith 

 
Deputy Head     
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